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October 2023 PE Newsletter 
PE STUDENT OF THE  FORTNIGHT 

Outstanding attitude & application in    

Physical Education & Sports Studies! 
 

Year 7: Selina S             Year 10: Millie M        

Year 8: Alex H                Year 11: Charlotte D 

Year 9: Rithi S 

Years 7 & 9 Netball v Ely  

ANY QUESTIONS? GET IN TOUCH!      

Mr O. Hughes (Head of PE)      ohughes@vista.tela.org.uk                  

MOUTH GUARDS & BOOTS 

A reminder that mouth guards 

and studded boots are required 

for Years 7-9 boys PE lessons 

after half term. Mouth guards 

are available for a discounted 

price of £1.50 on ParentPay. 

 

AUTUMN 2                           

EXTRA-CURRICULAR PE        
 

Monday (3:00 - 4:10) 

 

Tuesday (3:00 - 4:10) 
 

Wednesday (3:00—5:30) 

 

Upcoming Fixtures 

08/11/23: Witchford (h)         

Years 8 & 10 Netball & Football 

15/11/23: Witchford (a)                          

Years 7 & 9 Netball & Football 

22/11/23: Neale Wade (a)   

Years 8 & 10 Netball & Football                      

29/11/23: Neale Wade (h)   

Years 7 & 9  Netball & Football 

06/12/23: Witchford (a)        

Year 9 & 10 Basketball  

13/12/23: Ely (a)                     

Years 7 & 8 Basketball 

Girls Football 

(All Years) 

Field 

Boys Rugby   

(All Years) 

Field 

Boys Football 

(All Years) 

Field 

Netball             

(All Years) 

MUGA 

Basketball      

(All Years) 

Sports Hall 

Football/

Netball Fixtures 

Home & 

Away 

PARTICIPATION IN EXTRACURRICULAR PE 

We continue to be delighted with the number of students engaging in the many 

extracurricular clubs and fixtures we offer at Vista. Girls football club has had 

between 22 and 35 attendees each week, whilst the boys football club has   

attracted similar numbers. Basketball continues to be popular every Tuesday, 

despite competing with netball club who had over 40 students in attendance 

this week! For a small school, these numbers are exceptional and as ever, we 

are keen to emphasise that active participation is what we pride ourselves on. 

We would like to encourage more students to give rugby club a go on      

Mondays, irrespective of current ability level. We have chosen to offer this 

club in the autumn term to generate interest and develop skills before rugby 

fixtures against other Isle of Ely  schools commence after Christmas.. Well 

done to all who have shown commitment to clubs and fixtures this half term,  


